CC 7 Math – Adamo
Week of June 8, 2020

 Dear Parents and Students:

We are almost there!!   This week will be the last week of any new material.  We will be finishing up a truly short unit on Probability.  The plans for this week will look like the following:

Monday, June 8	SeeSaw Activity
Tuesday, June 9	SeeSaw Activity
Wednesday, June 10	Review Worksheets (on web site)
Thursday, June 11	Catch up and finish up review for Unit Test
Friday, June 12,	SeeSaw Activity, Unit Test 

The following week, June 15th, we will concentrate on an opportunity for students to retake/improve on any standard that they scored below.  When we were in the classroom this opportunity came via the final exam.  However, because of our current situation with at home learning we will not be doing exams for this trimester.  But I do want to give the students an opportunity to improve their grade if they scored low on any assessments.  Of course, any homework assignment can still be turned in up to the end of that week, which would be Friday, June 19th.  Friday June 19th is the last day to accept any work from students.
Reminder how grading is for this trimester.  This is considered a “no harm” grading procedure.  This means that a student can not get a grade lower than the 2nd trimester grade.  A student can only improve the grade.  At the end of this semester if a student’s grade is lower than the 2nd trimester, I will manually change the grade to the 2nd trimester grade. 

Once again, thank you to all of you for working together during this crazy time.  There are so many distractions and events happening in our lives that can create an environment not the best for learning.  But all of you have/are weathering the storm so to speak, learning, growing, and working towards making your future bright and full of love, respect, and equality for all!  I am so proud of every one of you.  This too is a learning experience that is only making us stronger.  Like the song states….. We are the World… We are the Children… We are the ones who will make a brighter place!  Yes, each one of you are making a difference!  Keep working, stay strong and in two weeks….. we can say…….. WE DID IT !

AS always if you have any questions please feel free to email me.

Stay safe and healthy!

Mr. Adamo   ( One proud teacher )
